
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Children’s author Sarah Griffiths will be visiting our school on Tuesday 5th March 2024 to meet the children 

and share her book. 

Sarah will be reading her book ‘Bounce Back Jack’ and bringing it to life for the children. She will also be 

taking questions from the children. Sarah will be teaching creative workshops that build high self-esteem 

and promote positive self-belief. 

If you would like to purchase a copy/copies of Sarah’s book, please complete the form below. 

The children will also have the opportunity to have their book signed by the author. 

Website: www.sarahgriffithsauthor.co.uk  

Social Media: Twitter @SarahGriffithsA    

Facebook www.facebook.com/SarahGriffithsAuthor 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Child’s Name: _________________________________ 

 

Year/Class: _________________________________ 

 

Dedicated to: _______________________________ 

Please indicate below how many books you would like to purchase. They are £10 each. 

Book Cost Quantity Total 

Bounce Back Jack £10.00   

 

Total enclosed (CASH only please): ______________________ 

Please return this form and payment to school by the following date: Tuesday 20th February 2024. 


